
 

Principal Message for April 30, 2021 

Greetings Lake Myra Family, 

Virtual Academy Pictures have arrived at LMES. Please come by the office between 

9:00am -5:00pm to pick up your child’s pictures if you ordered pictures. 

 

On Friday, May 28th we will need all students who are in Plan A, in-school instruction, to  

bring their WCPSS device to school that day with the power cord. All devices are needed 

for End-of-Grade testing. Your child’s device will remain at school and then returned on 

June 11th when testing is complete. Virtual Academy students do not need to bring in 

their devices on this date. 

 

Staff Appreciation Week is May 3-7th. Please encourage your child to write a note or 

share their feelings on what their teacher means to them. 

 

An online Virtual Book Fair will take place May 3-16th online. More information will be 

coming from the PTA. 

 

Spirit Week is here, May 3-7th. 

Monday-Super Hero Monday 

Tuesday-Wacky Tacky Tuesday 

Wednesday (asynchronous)-Pajama Day 

Thursday-Dress as Your Favorite Book Character Day 

Friday-School Spirit Day 

 

Thank you to the folks that volunteered to be nominated to be part of our PTA Board. We 

still need volunteers for the following positions: Treasurer, Arts/Reflection Chair, Family 

Fun Chair, Bilingual Liaison Chair, and Yearbook Chair. If you are thinking about this but do 

not feel like you have the time, please consider by submitting your name at 

https://forms.gle/thneWh4CDipXNu4k8.  We will support you in this role. The next PTA 

Meeting will be May 18th at 7:00 pm. Elections will be held on this evening. Everyone is 

invited. A link will be shared on Dojo the morning of May 18th. 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

https://forms.gle/thneWh4CDipXNu4k8


End-of-Grade Tests for 3rd-5th graders 

EOG dates have been set for the following dates. 

Wednesday, June 2—3rd and 4th grade Reading 

Thursday, June 3—3rd grade Math and 5th grade Reading 

Friday, June 4—4th grade Math and 5th grade Math 

Tuesday, June 8—5th grade Science 

 

The 5th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be held Thursday, June 10th, from 5-7pm. This 

will be a drive through event. More details to come. We did this last year and it turned 

out to be very special for our students and families.  

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 
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